To view this email as a web page, go here.



## Hello Coaches!

The countdown to the 2021 UCA & UDA College Cheerleading and Dance Team National Championship continues! Here's some important things to know before you go about good luck shout out videos, outdoor practice schedules and more.

## **GOOD LUCK SHOUT OUT MESSAGES**

Calling all coaches, administration, family and fans! Want to give a special shout out or send a good luck message to someone competing at the championship? **We want to** feature YOU!

# <u>BEFORE YOU RECORD – PLEASE CLICK HERE TO READ THE VIDEO FEATURE</u> GUIDELINES.

Once you are ready to submit – upload using the link below. In the Subject Line – please write *College Nationals Shoutout – YOUR FIRST & LAST NAME*.

Videos must be submitted by 4/2/21.

Who knows, you may see yourself on the big screen soon! 😉

**UPLOAD GOOD LUCK MESSAGE** 

#### PRACTICE SPACE AND TIMES

In addition to your regular warmup inside the competition venues, the order of competition will indicate another dedicated practice time for each team based on the team's performance time. (About one hour prior to your competition time.) There will be a marked off, outdoor space (weather permitting) dedicated to these warm ups at the ESPN Wide World of Sports Complex. Teams will go directly from this outdoor practice time to check in at their venue for competition. Once teams check in at their competition venue, they will have an additional warm up time on a practice floor prior to competition.

Information on resort practice space will be coming soon.

Please note, due to COVID safety protocols, there cannot be any organized practices or warmups outside of designated areas at the resort or at the ESPN Wide World of Sports Complex.

### **GENERAL REMINDERS**

- Team Forms must be completed and scanned/emailed to Jadyn Ballard, jballard@varsity.com no later than 3 weeks prior to the event. Spectator forms must be turned in at registration in Orlando.
- For general questions about your registration your registration specialist is Nicole Franklin, <a href="mailto:nfranklin@varsity.com">nfranklin@varsity.com</a>.
- If you haven't already, join the Coaches BAND group & Public BAND group.
- On April 16, 2021, the registration system will be closed in order to plan for your arrival in Orlando. No changes will be accepted on or after this date.
  Remember, no tickets will be sold on-site this year.
- For parents/fans who are interested in purchasing a ESPN Wide World of Sports Complex only ticket, the online store will be available on April 19th.
- For tips on linking your tickets and making Park Reservations, click here.

UCA & UDA are always here to help you on your journey to nationals. If you have any additional questions, please email <a href="mailto:college@varsity.com">college@varsity.com</a>.



